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“Everyone succeeds at Amble Links.” 

Diary Dates 2011 
Mon 5th December School Christmas Dinner 

Tues 6th December 3.30pm Christmas Craft 

Evening in School Hall—all 

invited. PTA stalls 
Mon 12th December 

Tues 13th December 

Tues 13th December 

1.30pm KS1/2 Performance 

9.30am KS1/2 Performance 

1.30 pm FS Performance 

 

*****NEW***** 
Weds 14th December 

am Martin The Magician 

pm Christmas Parties 

Thurs 15th December 1.30pm Christmas Nativity  

service at St Cuthbert's 

Church 

Friday 16th 

December 

3.15pm School Closes for 

Christmas Holiday 

Tues 3rd January 

2012 

8.45am Return to school 

for Spring Term 

Stars of the 

Week  
Ethan Sales 
Charlie Stone 
Cameron Wallace 
Bobby Ireland 
Tom Bould 

MRS BRITTON’S LITTLE SHOP—EVERY THURSDAY IN THE HALL AFTER SCHOOL - TOYS, CAKES AND MUCH MUCH MORE! 

Attendance for Week 4 
Our overall school target is 95 % 
attendance. Please help us achieve this 
EVERY week.  
ANOTHER  POOR WEEK LAST 
WEEK—92% 
Turtles - 91% 
Puffins - 93% 
Sealions –91% 
Starfish - 95% 

 
Well done Starfish! 

www.amblelinks.northumberland.sch.uk 

CHRISTMAS SHOPPING 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk 
So far your online shopping has raised 

£11.26 
For our PTA. Look out for the league table of 

fundraisers too, it is ever changing as more and more people join the 

action. Sign up on the above website to help us whilst shopping! 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT 

EVENING 
Christmas Craft and PTA Christmas Activities will be 

taking place after school on Tuesday 6th December.  

There should be lots to do to help decorate our hall so 

please be prepared to get your hands dirty!  Our PTA 

will be selling cakes and refreshments and running a 

few other stalls to help raise funds for school.  A 

special visitor may also be waiting to see the children 

in his grotto!  Children should be collected by parents 

as usual at the end of the school day before coming into the hall.  

Would you also please ensure that all children are accompanied by an 

adult at all times during this event. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

HELP!!! 
THE PTA WOULD BE MOST 

GRATEFUL OF ANY OFFERS 

OF HELP ON THE CRAFT 

EVENING AND FOR ANY 

DONATIONS OF RAFFLE 

PRIZES. 

CHRISTMAS EVENTS 
Please see the 

diary for dates  

and times of 

Christmas 

Performances. 

We expect them 

all to be very 

busy so please be prepared to stand 

if we run out of seats!! 

 

Children do not need to come to 

school in uniform on Party Day (Weds 

14th) and school will provide party 

food. 

 

We’d like as many parents as possible 

to join us in the church at 1.30pm on 

Thursday 15th December. Parents are 

welcome to come to school at 12.45pm 

on that day to walk to church with us. 

Children can be taken home directly 

from the church if an adult is there 

for them. 

ROBINWOOD 
This week’s Year 4 residential visit to Robinwood was 

again a great success.  Despite the cold, wet and 

windy weather the children enjoyed 14 outdoor and 

adventurous activities including climbing, caving, 

canoeing and ‘The Giant Swing’. Check the website 

for some great photos! 


